

MONTH 2

UPCI AIM

JUNE15-JULY15 2025

Suwon Newsletter



<u>Update</u>

This month, I have had the privilege of being involved with the church in Suwon. While continuing my role as a youth teacher in Jeonju, I assisted Jusarang Church with the move to a new building in Suwon and helped with necessary renovations. Additionally, I attended the conference that was held with three other churches to help raise funds for the newly acquired building. It is a joy to be involved and contribute to such a spiritual and amazing church. This month has been very challenging but very insightful. Sadly I have one month left but I hope to take advantage of this final month in Korea.

Prayer Requests:

- 1. The upcoming conferences that are happening at the end of July.
- 2. The pastors and leaders in korea, that God gives them strength and wisdom
- 3.Lastly pray that I may also have strength and wisdom in this final month.